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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
River Ancholme 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:   4 November 2024 – 10 March 2025 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:     Harlam Hill Lock to South Ferriby Lock 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:   

 

Please be aware the planned water level changes on the River Ancholme this winter will 
be:- 

 

04/11/2024 – Gradual change over the week from summer level (1.2mODN) to winter level 
(0.9mODN) 

 

13/01/2025 – Gradual change from winter level (0.9mODN) to IDB maintenance level 
(0.4mODN at South Ferriby, 0.6mODN at Brigg) for 2 weeks. 

 

27/01/2025 – Change from IDB maintenance level (0.4m at South Ferriby, 0.6mODN at 
Brigg) to winter level (0.9mODN) 

 

10/03/2025 – The retention level will be raised from winter level (0.9mODN) to summer 
level (1.2mODN) 

 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 
506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

 

Katherine Briscombe 

13 September 2024 

Waterways Manager 
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